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2009 Second Meeting 
 
 
The Committee has had a relatively busy first half of 2009. Most of our time was spent 
reviewing numerous SM election complaints from one section, issued by the 
incumbent SM. The complaints were directed at ARRL staff and the opposing candidate.  
The ARRL Ethics and Elections Committee found no violation of the Rules and 
Regulations concerning ARRL elections by ARRL staff or the opposing candidate. 
 
The Committee reviewed and found two Vice-Director candidate statements in order.  
ARRL Southeastern Division Vice-Director, Jeff Beals, WA4AW and ARRL Pacific 
Division Vice-Director, Jim Tiemstra, K6JAT were subsequently appointed to complete 
their predecessors remaining term by ARRL President Joel Harrison, W5ZN.  
 
The Committee is in the process of reviewing Ethics and Elections updates to the ARRL 
By-laws. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Director Greg Sarratt, W4OZK Chair 
Director Jay Bellows, K0QB 
Director Brian Mileshosky, N5ZGT 
July 6, 2009 
 
 


